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My dear Mr. Li Bin,

Since I saw you in Beigin? we very often talk about you
your kindness, your intelllgence and your good hospitalify.

My wife and I, should like very much to see you in Spain in
ocur house.

May be we shall go to New York in Bovember but it Is not
sure.

Thank you for the magazines I received from time to time
from China. I guess they come from you.

Hope to see you again, soon, I remain yours,

Fernando A. Rubio
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